
 

     

                                                                                                              

 

We are continuing to see good numbers on Tuesday at Social 

Bowls, with us consistently having 2 greens in play. Don’t 

forget there is social bowls on Saturday’s as well. With all that 

has been happening on weekends with BACT events, 

Tournaments and Club events it has been difficult to get the 

numbers on the green on Saturdays but as things begin to 

slow down it would be good see more members becoming 

involved in Saturday social bowls.  

Please don’t forget to pass on any results you have from 

tournaments or events so that they can be included  in the 

newsletter.  

It was wonderful to see such a great club representation at 

the Australian Open. For many it was their first time playing at 

the AO and I think it’s fair to say that everyone enjoyed the 

experience. 

Congratulations to the following members on their recent 

outstanding achievements in Championships and 

Tournaments. 

BACT Mixed Pairs : 

Ruth Moore and her partner Jamie Smith on winning the ACT 

Mixed Pairs title. 

Telara-Anne Edwards and Harvey McAlister: Semi-finalists  

Linda Howse and Liam Walsh :Quarter Finalists 

 

Australian Open: 

The following members made their way through to the 

knockout sections in their nominated discipline: 

Sue Montesin, Linda Howse, Liam Walsh, Chris Haines,  

Bill Brown, Darren Walsh. 

Good luck to all our members who have been accepted 

into the ACT training squads for the 2025 Australian Sides 

Series  to be held in October. Many of these players will be 

involved in the annual North v South games on Sunday 

July 21st  which is being held at the club and forms a part 

of the selection trials. Good bowling to you all. 

Mid week pennant will begin in September. Information 

seeking member interest and availability will be forwarded 

to members in due course. 

Upcoming BACT Events: 

Champion of Champion Singles: August 3rd and 4th  

North v South: July 21st  

Venue for both events: QRSLM BC 

 

Don’t forget that the 2024 Club Championship Calendar can 

be found on the noticeboard near the Bowls Office as well as 

on the bowls’ website: qrslm.bowls.com.au 

 

Unfortunately the Club’s Minor Championships did not take 

place due to lack of nominations. 

 

Upcoming: 

Club Triples:  July 20th  

Club Fours: August 17th  

  

Please keep an eye on the board and check out the website 

for any Club Championship information. We don’t want 

members to miss out on important dates or information. 

A reminder that a link to current and past draws and results 

can be found at: 

https://qrslm.bowls.com.au/club-championships 

Following on from a very successful Easter Tournament we 

are looking forward to an equally succesful Spruso 

tournament in September. Mark this date on your calendar 

and think about putting an entry in. Flyers containing an entry 

form will be available at the club soon. Alternatively you can 

speak to Marta about putting an entry in. If you are unable to 

play but would still like to help out on the weekend you can 

contact Chris Walker and let her know your availability. 

 

Items for the newsletter can be forwarded to: 

leeanne.birch65@gmail.com 

There will at times be some impact to upcoming Saturday 

Socials due to  Club Championships and BACT events.  

 

Day Gender Names By Cards called Jackpot  

Tuesday Open 12:00pm 12:15pm  
Saturday Open 12:00pm 12:15pm  

Queanbeyan RSLM BC : (02) 62972344 

Bowls Co-ordinator:  

Chris Walker :             chris.walker13@bigpond.com 

Social Bowls:  Bill Brown  (0404090166) 

Bowls’ Website: https://qrslm.bowls.com.au  

Club Website : http://qbnrslbowlo.com.au 
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Calendar  
Club Triples:          July 20th         
Club Fours:                    August 17th  
Spruso:           September 7th, 8th  
Club Mixed Pairs:         September 28th  
BACT North v South:    July 21st  
BACT CoC Singles:        August 3rd, 4th   
Mid Week Pennant:    September 10th (Women) 
                          September 11th (Men) 

 

 
Membership renewals are now due. Renewals 

can be done over the bar, otherwise see Office 

staff. 


